
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Delegates, 

We hope you are having a great start of the year! 

Did you know that so many big events are happening in Barcelona in 2022? Tech, sports, music, culture – and yes, 

the global seed sector is gathering there too. We at ISF and the Spanish National Organizing Committee (NOC) 

cannot wait to see you on 16-18 May to reconnect with friends and business partners in the seed industry. 

What’s new in 2022? 
The congress this year will be truly special as the global seed sector gears up to meet 
again in person. WSC 2022 is centered on business and driving the industry’s key 
priorities through deeper engagement with the value chain. 

The Exhibition Area’s look is refreshed with modern, open-design booths for better 
interaction between exhibitors and delegates. It will be centrally located at level -1, the 
heart of the congress center, providing excellent visibility. 

A youth-focused event will be held on Tuesday to gather inventive insights and 
solutions that could help us as an established global industry to renew and think out-
of-the-box on how our sector can better communicate its added value to stakeholders. 

 

 
 

How to register  Visit our congress website to access the registration platform. There is only one 
registration fee of EUR 1,500 during the entire registration period, with flexible terms 
at virtually no risk to you. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with the ISF Secretariat for information. You may 
contact us at infowsc@worldseed.org  
 

Prizes await lucky 
delegates! 

Registration is open again after our short pause for the holidays. To sweeten the deal, 
we’re offering exciting prizes for lucky delegates: 

• 750th registration – win a complimentary stay for two (2) nights at the main 
congress hotel Fairmont Barcelona Rey Juan Carlos I (double room) before or 
after the Congress to enjoy Barcelona 

• 1000th registration – win a complimentary stay for two (2) nights at the main 
congress hotel Fairmont Barcelona Rey Juan Carlos 1 (double room) before or 
after the Congress to enjoy Barcelona 

https://congress.worldseed.org/
mailto:infowsc@worldseed.org


Not ready to decide yet? During the past two years the world had to learn that not everything can be planned. 
ISF is taking all measures to organize a safe congress for everybody. We also understand 
that for you as a delegate, future travels are unpredictable – and Omicron does not help 
in this situation. Taking this into account, there is only one registration fee to give you 
all the time you need. 
  
To prepare the congress as best as possible, you would help us a lot by letting us know 
(not binding) if you plan to attend the ISF WSC 2022. You can simply indicate your 
interest to join by filling out this form. 
 

 

Don’t miss any updates from us. Follow us on          and check the congress website regularly to stay in the 

know.  

We take this opportunity to wish you a happy, healthy New Year and we look forward to seeing you in Barcelona! 

 

Best regards, 

ISF Secretariat 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=jKAILpsoNkyUBRTNUhzSdFRIqwlGludGq_XV44AutVhUMlVMMUM4WURUOEQzSU5VQkRON0UyNEs3MS4u
https://congress.worldseed.org/
https://www.facebook.com/International-Seed-Federation-153497914694532/
https://twitter.com/search?q=seedfed&src=typd
https://www.linkedin.com/company/international-seed-federeation
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